I'm writing today to ask for your support and consideration for HB3031, the FAMLI Equity Act.

I am a lifelong Oregonian and believe our strength of character as a state is in our ability to take
care of each other. | am an aunt and godparent to children who live in this state and | think
about their parents all the time and how to ensure that they are able to take care of their
families.

Oregon is a brave and courageous state. We passed paid sick leave. Now, let’s take care of our
families that don’t have the security and relief of paid family and medical leave. No one should
fear losing their job or a paycheck because they need to take care of a loved one at a
vulnerable time.

Please support Oregon families and help us all care for each other a little better.
Thank you for your consideration.

CM Hall, Newport, OR



